
2012 FRA Limited AGM Open Discussion Notes 

Denis Wood gave his approval to the 2012 venue for the AGM, saying it was a great 

improvement, particularly access and parking-wise, over the 2011 venue. Noting that the 

2013 AGM would need to be held earlier in the year because of Companies House filing 

requirements for the company’s accounts, he asked the committee to consider the timing and 

venue for the meeting to encourage attendance.  

Ron Rees asked if there were any plans to introduce a team prize in the English 

Championship MV60 and FV60 categories. Between the Chairman and the Statistician the 

response was that the matter was under review and that when the number of regular 

individual Championship contenders in those categories reached a position where the 

committee could conclude there was meaningful competition, the matter would be given due 

consideration. That time had certainly not yet arrived. 

Mick Stenton raised the question of why, post-metrication, the hard copy Calendar could not 

contain both imperial and metric measures for distance and climb for all races. The outgoing 

Fixtures Secretary indicated that there were “space” issues for the printing of the Calendar 

(which was now at its limit in terms of binding technology), and noted that on the web-based 

Calendar the measures were in both formats. In addition, her Editor’s Note in the 2012 

Calendar had included simple conversion information to aid that task.  

Norman Berry wanted to note that the FRA was excellent value for money with its low 

membership fee and wished also to record his thanks to all those on the committee and others 

who provided their time voluntarily to help run the sport and deliver its races.  
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